RANGE D (FTIR-016-R-01)

United States Army Garrison - Fort Irwin (USAG:FTIR) has updated the Munitions Response Site
Prioritization Protocol (MRSPP) at three former military training areas on National Training Center and
Fort Irwin, Fort Irwin, to assign the sites a relative priority for response activity. The former munitions

training areas RANGE D (FTIR-016-R-01) underwent phase Feasibility Study Investigations following the
Comprehensive Environmental Response Compensation, and Liability Act (CERCIA) process in order to
determine the best remedial action alternative for the sites.

The projects are moving on to the Purposed Plan phase. National Training Center and Fort Irwin is an
active Department of Defense (DoD) military installation, one of many throughout the United States that
Is reviewed under the MRSPP. This protocol Is used to prioritize former Munitions Response Sites with a
potential for unexploded ordnance, discarded military munitions or munitions constituents with regard
to future clean-up actions. The MRSPP documents for National Training Center and Fort Irwin are
available for public review at Department of Public Works Environmental office Building 602 5™ Street,

Fort Irwin, Ca. for 30 days. Please send comments or questions to Mr. Dante Lewis at (760)380-9724 or
dante.a.lewis3.civ@army.mil



